
 

 

The BHS Edge, gives you the edge on all the exciting news and 

events happening at our legacy campus, Bastrop High School! Here’s what’s 
happening at our school this week: 

 
This week at BHS: 
 

Monday, 

October 22 
4th Period BEAR Time 

Cross Country at Regional Meet (Huntsville) GOOD 

LUCK GIRLS!!!!! 

Tuesday, 

October 23 
5th Period BEAR Time 

10:30 am Senior Panoramic Picture 
5:30 pm VBall vs. Manor (Home-Senior Night) 
Band at UIL Region Marching Contest (Burger 

Center) 

Wednesday, 

October 24 
6th Period BEAR Time 

7:45 am ILT Meeting (Portable 905) 
College Shirt Day 
9:40 am Safety Drill 
7:00 pm NHS Induction (PAC) 

Thursday 

October 25 
7th Period BEAR Time 

5:30 pm 9th FB vs. Brenham (Away) 
6:00 pm JV FB vs. Brenham (Home-Memorial) 
 

Friday,  

October 26 

1st Period BEAR Time Spirit 

Shirt Day 

7:30 pm Varsity FB vs. Brenham (Away) 
ACC Spring Registration 
Varsity Boys Golf at Lampasas Delaware Springs 

Saturday, 

October 27 

8:00 am ACT Testing 
8:30 am -12:30 pm Saturday Detention 
10:00 am Girls Basketball Scrimmage vs. Lehman 

(Away) 
Varsity Boys Golf at Lampasas, Delaware Springs 

 

Safety First – IDs Every Day, All Day 

We are starting to notice more and more students not wearing/displaying their 
IDs. It is very important to know exactly who belongs and does not belong on 
our campus every day. Starting Monday, we will conduct ID checks during 1st 
period until further notice.  Students who do not have an ID will report to the 
designated location announced to receive a “temporary ID” for the day.  We 
will be tracking the number of times a student does not have an ID.  Students 
who are continuously without an ID during these “sweeps” will receive 
consequences.  Students will receive a new ID and charged $3 to the obligation 
list each time we have to print a replacement. If you know you lost your ID, 
bring $3 to the AP office to have a new ID printed. 
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For students taking the November CBE: Please remember to turn in your 
deposit and registration form to Mrs. Estrada in the counseling office by 
Monday, October 22. 
  

Skateboarding is not allowed on campus.  Students must store skateboards in 
their locker or in the front office during the school day. Students who use their 
skateboards during the day will have their boards confiscated in the assistant 
principal’s office until the end of the day. On the second offense, a parent must 
pick up the skateboard. On the third offense, the skateboard will be confiscated 
until the end of the school year. Hover boards are not allowed on campus at 
any time. 
 
Chess Club meets on Thursdays from 8:00am - 8:35am in room 306. Come on 
out and show your skills or come and learn how to play. 
 
Seniors who want to earn the community service cord can pick up a 
service hour log from Mrs. Medley in the AP office. Completed logs from 
seniors will be due on April 1, 2019. Underclassmen have until the first Tuesday 
in April of their senior year to return their form. 
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